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ROMANIA - Voivodeni 

House construction 

completed 
 

Dear Friends and -

Supporters, 
 
 

The house for the orphaned twins who 

had to sleep in an abandoned car for a 

whole year is now ready, and they have 

their own home and a real bed to sleep 

in! 

 

The boys were themselves involved in 

building the house. They are 

unbelievably happy, grateful, and 

proud, and wish to convey a warm 

thank you to the friends of SB 

Foundation who made it possible. Now 

that they have a permanent address, 

they can get identity documents and 

look for employment. 

 

Warm greetings from SB 

Foundation via us on the Board, 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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